
Dear Sir/Ma’am,
 
Thank you for registering for the “Cisco Roundtable” event scheduled on
9th January 2025.
 
However, we regret to inform you that this is a customer event, we will not be 
able to confirm your participation for this event.
  
We are sorry for the inconvenience caused to you and look forward to your 
enthusiastic support and participation in our future partner events.

Warm regards,
Team Cisco
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